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• The proposed exceptions to performers’ property rights with respect to acts permitted by 
librarians and archivists need to be extended to museums and galleries.   

 
• We have no particular view on the proposed measures with respect to patent grants, border 

protection or pharmaceuticals. 
 

Please feel free to contact me if I can be of further assistance. 
 
 
Michaela O’Donovan 
Head of Information, Library and Enquiry Services 
Auckland Museum 
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